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May 7, 2018 
 
 
Subject: Southwest United approval for Textron Aviation (Wichita) parts 
 
 
 
To all Atlas Aerospace Suppliers: 
 
Textron Aviation in Wichita has notified us that Southwest United Industries is no longer on their approved 
supplier list for special processes.  Southwest United is obligated to notify all customers impacted, but we are 
issuing this notification to all of our sub-tier suppliers to ensure timely awareness. 
 
Effective immediately, please do not send any of our work for Cessna/Hawker/Beechcraft products to 
Southwest United Industries.  Product that was processed by Southwest United prior to May 7, 2018 will be 
accepted. 
 
To determine acceptable alternatives, you may search the Cessna and Beechcraft Special Process Suppliers 
approved list at https://supplier.cessna.com/cgi-bin/index.pl 

If this affects any of your products – contracted to ship to an Atlas company – please notify your Atlas buyer 
as soon as possible to discuss schedule impact. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Keith Woodward 
Supply Chain Quality Manager 
The Atlas Group 
keith.woodward@atlas-aerospace.com 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsupplier.cessna.com%2fcgi-bin%2findex.pl&c=E,1,pc6i0UH2Z-Yw79HUTISYGPwflVwqSts7nMbxrmT6Oh-RoIAksNWZM3_Q8cYJhrSH-LgKHWR_UUTMrmNZ0zvFPHfqmnegKu7d4-2g1wjd&typo=1

